From: Location Enquiries <

Sent: 22 February 2018 13:16

To: Moreno viera Fatima; McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Ahmed Aneeka

Subject: RE: 2017/7079/P; Euston Road 373-375, Cambridge House; 18/0395 — TfL
Comments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

HiJonathan,,
Below are LU comments on this planning applications:

| can confirm that the planning applicant is in communication with London Underground engineers with
regard to the development above. Therefore, the only comments we have to make on the application is
that the developer should continue to work with LU engineers and submit documents for approval at all
stages of the development.

Kind regards

Shahina Inayathusein
Information Manager

Infrastructure Protection
London Underground




